The Milwaukee Jewish
Federation is horrified by the
act of hatred that occurred at
the Tree of Life Synagogue in
Pittsburgh today, the Jewish
Sabbath. We are heartbroken,
and our thoughts are with
those who have been affected.
This act reflects not only
persistent anti-Semitism but
also the violence and bigotry
of these times. We commit to
redoubling our efforts to fight
hate in all its forms.
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